College Thote-Book.

STUDENT LIFE.

Mr. Leslie Pidgeon, who attended the literary classes here last winter, is pursuing his studies this year in the Arts department of Morrin College, Quebec.

Mr. J. C. Stewart, who represented this college at the Belleville Convention, reports that the Inter-Collegiate meetings were both pleasant and profitable. The next meeting, we learn, is to be held in our spacious convocation hall, in 1896. We assure the Convention of a hearty welcome to Montreal.

We were glad to have a call from Mr. John Griffiths, of Knox College, resulty. Mr. Griffiths was visiting the different missionary organizations in the various Canadian Colleges.

We are rich in valedictorians this winter. The Morrice Hall contains no less than three of them. They are worthy men all, and we beg leave to present them.

First in order as in stature, is the Rev. 1. 1. Hargrave, B.A. This gentleman took his arts course at McGill, and his theology in this college, graduating in 1888. Shortly after leaving college, Mr. Hargrave took Horace Greeley's advice and went west. He ministered with acceptance to the congregation of Rosedale, Man., for some time, Returning to Montreal in 1891, he entered on the study of medicine, and the disciples of Esculapius have placed honor where it was due, when they selected him to pronounce their words of farewell.

"Who is MacIntosh?" was a question asked some time ago in the hall of the University Arts Building. We pity the ignorance of the Artsman who does not know Mac, but he probably was a freshman, and what gould be expected. Mr. MacIntosh hails from Summerside, P.E. I. He took his preparatory course in Prince of Wales College, Chariottetown, and attended for some time to the enlightenment and edification of the rising generation. He entered McGill in 1890, and has taken a splendid stand throughout his course. A graceful and thent speaker, and well versed in any subject, Mr. MacIntosh has always been a popular member of our Literary Society. We congratulate the graduating class in Arts on the honor they have done themselves in choosing as their valedictorian a wise man from the East.

Speaking in the professional vernacular: "finally and in conclusion," allow me to present the valedictorian of theology, Mr. D. Hutchison, B.A. We all know Hutchison, the quiet unassuming occupant of No. 30, New Building, and we know him as a worthy representative not only of his classmates, but of all the theologues. Mr. Hutchison belongs to Brechin, Ontario, and since entering college has been a hard-working and successful student. He has had a wide experience in the mission fields of our Church, and spent one summer as a student missionary in Western Alberta. He is one of our best speakers, though one not often heard from. Last spring he won the Brown prize in honors and ordinary work in this college, and spent the summer in the Grande Mere Mission, near the fown of Three Rivers.

We take this opportunity of expressing our thanks to the minister and session of S₅. Paul's Church, for their invitation to attend their congregational social held November 29th. Those who were present firmly maintain that Dr.